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04/08/2014

Good Morning 

  

Please find attached Thames Valley Police’s objection to the Application for Homegrown Music festival, 

Chesterton. Although the event organiser has implemented many steps to try to alleviate the traffic 

management issues we still feel that traffic concerns with this location does not uphold the public safety 

objective of the licensing act 2003.  

  

Regards 

  

Laura Morris | Licensing Officer | Neighbourhood Policing and Partnerships|  
Address: Licensing, Thames Valley Police, HQ South, Oxford Rd, Kidlington, OX5 2NX 

Telephone : 01865 846 150 | Internal: 700 6150 | Mobile: 07989 497913 

Email: laura.morris@thamesvalley.pnn.police.uk 
For information, guidance and the Licensing Toolkit, visit: http://knowzone/kz-lic-homepage.htm 
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